
Benjamin Wallace - 58 Congress St. boiler sprinklers 

  
Good afternoon, 
  
I am contacting you to request an extension for installation of the boiler sprinkler system at the 3 unit apartment 
building at 58 Congress St.  We, Rental Refreshers,  took over the management of this building on 7/2/2010 and 
at that time received this letter.   
I am currently gathering quotes for the work and will notify you as soon as the a date has been chosen to 
complete the work. 
  
If you have any questions I can be contacted at 799-9040 or by email at refreshers@gwi.net 
  
Thank you , 
Hillary Spence 
Rental Refreshers 

From:    "rental refreshers" <refreshers@gwi.net>
To:    <wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov>
Date:    7/8/2010 8:00 AM
Subject:   58 Congress St. boiler sprinklers
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